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September 19, 1980

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director -Serial No. 784
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation N0/RMT:ms
Attn: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief Docket No. 50-338

Operating Reactors Branch No. 3 License No. NPF-4
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Changes to North Anna Power Station Settlement Procedure 1-PT-111, pursuant
to Atomic Safety and Licensing Appeal Board Decision ALAB-578, are as follows:

Deletion of settlement monitoring points 11, 12, 13, and 14, and all reference
to Units 3 and 4 Service Water Pump House has been made from 1-PT-111. This
structure is monitored for settlement under the Vepco Construction Program and
is not a Technical Specification requirement.
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Very truly yours,
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9,7 B. R. Sylvia
; r Manager - Nuclear
Operations and Maintenance

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IT
101 Mari e Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, rgia 30303
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